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F. T. Lucas's unfortunate illness during the R. M. C.examinations, we have probably lost the distinction offirst place at entrance. W. R. McConkey will, we trust,corne out hiead of the final year at R. M. C. and carry off
the gold medal and otlier distinctions.

THis bas been a memorable year at schooi as well as else-where. Our Old Boys have been prominent ini ail walks oflife and especially in the war. We hope soon to have tochronicle somne iilitary distinctions as rewards for valu-able services rendered to the Empire ini lier bour of need.

W are unfortunate iin losing our~ matron, Mrs. Sey, butno0 one can grudge bier the change. Sie lbas been miostzealous in ber watchful care over the boys, a truc motherto them, and moreover a most clever manager in the
dornestic economy of the scbool.

J. Hl. C.

ONi May 23rd, the College was honoured by a visit from
Lady Minto.

The Alumnoe of S. Hilda's Ccilege held their annuaimeeting in the Common Room on Saturday, May l6tb, at3.30 p.n. After prayers in the chapel, the meeting wasopened by the reading of the Sec retary-Treasu re rs reports.The President, Miss Laing, gav'e au interesting address.She spoke of the progress the College had made during theyear, and of the outlook for the future. She dwelt atsome length on the widely-discussed question of the intro-duction of Domestic Science into the educational systein,and qlosed with a word of welcoine to the in-comingmembers. Election of oficers followed :President, MissConstantinides; 1.4t Vice-President, Miss Mairs; 2ndVice-President, Miss Woon ; Secretary-Treasurer, MissMacdougall. lIt was then rnoved and carried that thernoney in the treasury for the coming year should be usedfor an Alumna, bursary. Letters from absent miemberswere read, amnong them one from Miss Laing from Manilla.At the meeting were present representatives of the years'91, '92, '93, '96, '98, '99, '00. After the meeting adjourtiedtea was served on the verandab, at wlîich the profe4sors andother guests were pres4ent.

Miss Connor, '96, bias been staying at S. Hulda's whiletaking the second year exainination in singiug at theConservatory of Mugic.

S. Hilda's was glad to welcome back Miss Wood, '99,and Miss Brown, '00, Who have corne Up to write examina-
tions.

Miss Kittridge, '01, bas been at the College, writing notonly the arts examnination of the second year, but also theNormal School Kindergarten examimations.

Miss Muriel Rogers is to be congratulateci on havingobtained fiftb place in first class honours, in a class ofsixty, at 'the recent examinations at the Conservatory ofMugie.

Miss Kirkpatrick, '00, sailed for England'. early in June.

Miss Playter lias very kindly presented the College witha visitor8' book, in which Lady Minto was the first to write.

IPersonai,
Rzv. J. R. H. WARREN, B.A., was ordained priest bYthe Bis4hop of Ottawa at Pemnbroke, Ont., on Tuesd&Y,

June Sth.

Wic deeply regret to record the death, in the dischiarge9
of his du ty as a soldier of tlie Empire, of Guniner 9.
Patrick O'Lleilly, B.A., E. Battery, R.C.A., in Soutb
Africa. Mr. O'ReiIiy was a '95 graduate of 'Trinity, wellkknown and popular, and bis death lias caused widespread
sorrow. THE REVIRW extends to bis bereaved father
Major O'Reilly, master of the Suprerne Court, Hamilton,
the deepest sympatlîy and the assurance that tlîe mexnorY
of bis brave son is very green in the memory of bis Aime
Mater.

THE Revs. C. Il. Short and Ryerson sail for Japan vitlEngland on July 4th. Trinity înay well lie proud of liertwo sons who are leaviîîg home and country ini the service
of the Cburcb.

THE Rev. F. W. Kennedy of Matsumoto, Japan, is
home for bis vacation, and is at present staying with IliO
farnily at Balmy Beach.

THE Rev. John Bushel, B. A., lias left Norwood, Ont-,
to take the curacy of Grace Chîurch, Brantford, left
vacant by the departure of tbe Rev. C. W. Hedley for
Rossland, B.C.

ON Sunday, June lOth, at St. Albans Cathedra]l, thORevs. L. W. B. Broughialh, G. E. Ryerson and H. McICausland were ordainied priests, and Messrs. Owen, Braill,Musson and Walker were ordained deacons. The sermnOl
was preacbed by the Provost.

AMioxNG the successful students in tbe recejît la"'examinations at Osgoode Hall were Mr. N. Sumaiervillet'
B.A., who carried off a scbolarïhip and Mr. R. Il-Parmenter, B.A. Both men beloîîged to the famoUO
year '99.

WE congratulate Messrs. J. M. Baldwin, B.A., A.Canfield and C. E. -Duggpan on the higli standing tbeY
took in the Medical examinatiojîs.

AT the recent ordination in Ottawa, Revs. E. A-Job nston, B.A., '917, and R. H. Steacy, B.A., were ordaineJ
priests and George Code, B.A., deacon.

MR. H. T. BOYLE, B.A., lias just finisbed anoth8rsuccessful year at the Diocesan Theological College'MLontreal. The cohlege magazine speaks iii glowing, terî» 8Iof Mr. Boyle's successful collecte career and of tlie greme
a.bilities hie lias 4hown. e

M.ARRîÂG.F.Carey..SiibeyIn Christ Churcb Cathedra],
MIontreai, on Tuesday, 12tb uit., by the Rev. CanOfLN~orton, rector, the Venerable Arcbdeacon Carey, rector OSt. Paul's Chiurch, Kingston, to Edith Marion, daugliter
f the late Sclîuyler Shibley, M.P., of Kingston.

WR offer our congratulations to Mr. J. H. Collinsoui,
W.A., of T.C.S., on tbe birtlî of bis son on June 7tb.

ONE of our most distinguisbed graduates, Major-Generel
-'hlarles Walker Robinson, is expected to, arrive in the citl
î a few days. 1He graduated in 1855 and gut liOýommîission in 1857. H1elbas seen a great deai of service,iaving been through the Crimean War, the Indian MutinY,
îe Ashanti and the Zulu War. In 1895 bie WOS,pointed Lieu tenan t-Go vernor and Secretary of thehelsea Hospital; lie stili holds this post. Gener0l
tobinson is a son of the late Sir Jobhn Beverley Robinsoll'
Wic quote the following from the Pemibroke Standard QI"r
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Z. lbl'Iba's Motes.


